
Discontinuation of Pooled Testing 

Update on 4/14/22 

 

As you may have seen reported on the news, Maine Department of 

Education informed schools late yesterday afternoon that Covid-19 pooled 

testing in schools will be discontinued the week of May 9th.  Instead, the 

Maine Department of Education and Maine Department of Health and 

Human Services are going to provide free at-home tests to schools to 

distribute to all staff and students.  We will let you know when we have 

more details about delivery dates, but our tentative plan is to provide them 

to interested families at our student-led conferences or for pick up in our 

school offices. 

 

https://mainedoenews.net/2022/04/13/media-release-mills-administrati

on-announces-pooled-testing-for-covid-19-in-maine-schools-to-conclude-i

n-may/ 
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